
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 10:02 AM 
To: 'dgibson@vsea.org' <dgibson@vsea.org> 
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica <Jessica.Mishaan@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Your request -- Frederick Dunn 
 
Doug, please see attached in response to your public records act request regarding Frederick Dunn.   
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
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